
Dear Community of Clarinda,

I am writing to express my strong support for the upcoming school bond referendum for the
Clarinda Community School District. I firmly believe that this bond is crucial for the education
and well-being of our students.

Our schools are the foundation of our community, and they play a vital role in shaping our
children's future. However, the current facilities of the Clarinda Community School District are
in dire need of updates and renovations. These improvements are not just cosmetic. They are
necessary to ensure that our students have access to a safe, healthy, and conducive learning
environment.

The bond will fund important projects such as security systems, improving heating and cooling
systems, and addressing aging infrastructure. These upgrades will not only improve the learning
experience for our students but also ensure their safety and health.

Moreover, the bond will also support the construction of new facilities like classrooms,
renovations, and get us to two campuses, saving us future money.  These new facilities will
provide more opportunities for students to learn, grow and develop new skills.

I understand that a bond referendum can be a significant financial commitment for our
community. However, the long-term benefits of this investment are immeasurable. It will not
only improve the educational experience for our students but also make our community a more
attractive place to live, work and raise a family.

I urge the community of Clarinda to support the school bond referendum for the Clarinda
Community School District. Investing in our schools is investing in our future and the future of
our children.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Jeff Privia
CCSD Superintendent


